
As a resident of the Area surrounding this premises , I feel that this would be unsuitable for 

such licence to be allowed , Since the opening of this show very large numbers of children & 

youths are gathering at the shop regularly & the sale of VAPES etc is evident due to the 

acumilation of empty VAPE BOXES DISCARDED ATT & around this shop & selling of vapes 

to underage kidds is in evidence daily , due to this I feel that off sales of Alcohol would be 

detrimental to the area and due to the proprietors seemingly no concerns of selling goods to 
underage young people then It would vastly inappropriate thanks , conserned resident. 

Sent from my I Pad Regards.  

 


